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If	you	have	any	concerns	or	need	to	talk	to	anyone	please	contact	Anne	
Spurgeon,	Parish	Safeguarding	Representative	
Tel:07881	557542							a.spurgeon47@icloud.com	
	
Further	information	is	contained	in	the	document	‘Responding	well	to	
Domestic	Abuse:	Policy	and	Practice	Guidelines’	available	in	the	Safeguarding	
section	of	the	Church	of	England	website.	


